
May 4, 2018 
 

Important Dates 

Monday, May 7 Cross Country Meet, Clover Point 3:45 pm 
 
Wednesday, May 9 Staff appreciation lunch (sponsored by PAC)  
 
Friday, May 11 Welcome to Kindergarten Event 
 Rugby Tournament - Gordon Head 
 
Wednesday, May 16 Intermediate Spring Concert - 1:15 pm and 6:00 pm 
 
Thursday, May 17 Rainbow Day 
 District Transition Day (Grade 5’s to go to their middle 

school).  More information to follow soon. 
 
Friday, May 18 Professional Development Day - no school for 

students. 
 
Monday, May 21 Victoria Day - no school 
 
Wednesday, May 30 Talent Show - 1:15 pm , Gym 
 
Friday, June 1 Pizza Day  
 
 
 

OAKLANDS PAC  
I. The Staff Appreciation Luncheon is coming up on Wednesday, May 9th!  
We still need volunteers!  

II. Please join us for the PAC Annual General Meeting on Monday, May 28th 
at 6 PM in the library. Free child minding with pizza snacks is available.  

Many of our long-term executive council members are stepping down 
and/or moving on to Lansdowne next year. A huge thank you for all your 
hard work and dedication! 

III.  We are halfway to our $3000 Thrifty Foods fundraising target! New 
cards are available in the office; load your card, purchase your groceries 
and 5% of sales are donated to the Oaklands PAC to support our students' 
learning. New this year, the Thrifty's fundraising program will continue 
through the summer so keep your card loaded!  

 
 

Rainbow Day 

Oaklands will be celebrating Rainbow Day on Thursday May 17 by dressing 
up in all the colours of the rainbow!  Rainbow Day honours diversity and 
inclusivity and acknowledges those children who may not feel that they fit 
in, or that they aren’t safe due to their orientation or gender identity.  
Let's make sure that every child knows that no matter who they are, 
everyone should be treated with kindness and compassion.  Here is a link 
that has excellent resources for both parents and 
educators:   https://www.sogieducation.org/. 

 

 

Western Speedway This Saturday! 

 
Join the Oaklands school community at Western Speedway this 

Saturday!  Family Passes, good for 2 adults and 4 kids, have been sent 
home.   See you at the races! 

 

A call out to any Graphic Artists! 
We are looking for a graphic artist (or someone with graphic design skills) 
to help with some designs.  If you are able to volunteer your time please 
contact David Hovis at dhovis@sd61.bc.ca. 
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